
The Mohawk community lost Joe DiMaggio yesterday. Joe was a long time member and had served us 

since the 1960's as a Grumman Tech Rep and US Army marketing representative from Grumman. Former 

Executive Director and Reunion Director. If it weren't for Joe we may not have a OV-1 Mohawk 

Association Quad-A education scholarship program. Just his Membership Number alone tells you his 

dedication to us all (#28). Fair winds Joe. 


